

May Newsletter







Sponsorship 2025



Greetings from Mozambique!

May has been a month of growth and planting here in Mozambique—both in the fields and in the hearts of our children. Families are busy sowing seeds for the coming harvest, while our Bible Clubs have been planting seeds of faith through Scripture, prayer, and joyful fellowship. Our teachers continue to guide students with dedication, and we see steady progress in classrooms and in character. Thank you for walking with us in this season of sowing, knowing that together we will also rejoice in the harvest.



Bible Class

Every month, our Bible class has the opportunity to recognize an exceptional student. The selection is based on class participation, scripture memorization, and a strong Christ-like character. The winner receives a sash proclaiming '#1 Bible Student,' a notable distinction among their classmates.

Sponsor Impact

Your sponsorship not only provides education but also daily nourishment for the children. Each meal served reminds our students that they are loved and cared for.



Prayer Focus

Please join us in prayer for continued strength for our teachers and protection for the crops planted this month, that families would see God's provision through the coming harvest.